
 

 

 

TRANSLATION BEE COMPETITION  

Summer Term II Edition   

We have a huge announcement and you are going to love it!  

Hawa from Year 9 is the national winner of the 2023    

Translation Bee Competition. The competition took place 

on Tuesday 12th of June in Cambridge where Hawa       

competed against other candidates from schools all over 

the country. Well deserved Hawa! 

TES AND PEARSON SCHOOL AWARDS   

 

This year, Mr Ros, Spanish Teacher and Head of Languages 

Department was shortlisted as this year’s recipient of      

Subject Lead of the Year (Secondary) award by TES Schools 

Awards and also for  Silver Awards at the National Teaching 

Awards, in the categories of Secondary Teacher of the Year.  

We are also thrilled to announce that Mr Ros won the Silver 

Award for Secondary Teacher of the year.   

What an amazing achievement!   

 



 

 

 

PABLO PICASSO PROJECT  

Summer Term II Edition   

YEAR 12 VISIT TO CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY  

This term, our Year 7 students have been working on a cross-curricular project involving the Art Department 

looking at the Spanish artist, Pablo Picasso. This project is aimed at Year 7 Spanish students in which they 

have been learning about Picasso’s life, styles and paintings.  As a final product, they have created their own 

paintings using the Cubism style and also have recreated Pablo Picasso’s most famous paintings. Our        

students have also presented their work to the rest of their peers in class. Well done Year 7! 

Our Sixth Form students visited Cambridge University as part 

of an extracurricular activity aimed at promoting languages 

beyond A-Levels studies.  

Year 12 students attended talks where different topics were 

discussed, such as the importance of languages. Additionally, 

sixth formers were also encouraged to continue studying    

languages in higher education through workshops where they 

learnt some basic Arabic sentences.  


